M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
October 10, 2019
RE:
BG-1 Application for Ockerman Elementary HVAC
Upgrades, BG #20-121

This project is for replacing the rooftop units serving the
Gym and Cafeteria, placing units on existing central plant
and upgrading boiler, chiller and pump capacity as required.
I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the above project, as presented.
